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EMPOWERING YOUR STUDENTS’ AGENCY THROUGH 

UNGRADING PRACTICES 

2/14/24 
Robyn Hartman, associate professor Forsyth Library, Janet Stramel, professor 
of teacher education, and Linda Feldstein associate professor of teacher 
education, published an article in The Scholarly Teacher. 

 

 

FHSU’S RESPONSE TO FEBRUARY 12 MOLD INSPECTION OF 

TWO CAMPUS RESIDENCE HALLS 

2/16/24 

A team of industrial hygienists from Wichita-based iSi Environmental 

returned to the FHSU campus on Monday, Feb. 12, to conduct a 

follow-up inspection of McMindes Hall and Victor E. Village, two 

campus residence halls that have been the subject of student 

concerns regarding the possible presence of mold. 
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     EFFECTIVENESS AND SIDE-EFFECTS OF NEW SEMAGLUTIDE 

DRUGS TOPIC OF NEXT SCIENCE CAFE 

2/12/24 

Fort Hays State University’s next Science Café will be held on 

Monday, Feb. 26. This month’s presentation, entitled “Ozempic and 

Wegovy; How do the new diabetes and weight-loss drugs 

work,” is sponsored by FHSU’s Science and Mathematics Education 

Institute (SMEI). 
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FHSU’S NEW TELEHEALTH CERTIFICATION 

2/15/24 

Fort Hays State University has transformed the lives of countless 

individuals and uplifted the rural communities in Western Kansas by 

focusing on our strengths of affordability, accessibility, and 

adaptability. One remarkable example of the university’s adaptability 

is the development of a new Telehealth certification program for 

Mental Health Providers.  

 

 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 
 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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